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Boeing [NYSE: BA] today announced that SAS Scandinavian Airlines has exercised options for two Next-
Generation 737-800 jetliners. The airplanes will strengthen the 737 fleet of SAS Scandinavian Airlines to support
growth of its subsidiaries on domestic and intra-Europe routes. The airline will equip the airplanes, worth
approximately $150 million at list prices, with fuel-saving Blended Winglets.
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